THE SUurPLUS LINE ASSOGIATION

OF GCALIFORNIA.

SAN FRANCISCO
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THOMAS A.SCADDEN 315 MONTGOMERY STREET LOS ANGELES
MANAGER 510 SCUTH SPRIKG STREET

ROSS MURPHY MADISON 9-2571
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September 19, 1956
No. 29

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

Re: REVISION OF THE SURPLUS LINE MANUAL

Enclosed please find copies of letter dated September 14, 1956
from Mr. Thomas, Chief Assistant Insurance Commissioner, Notice of
Public Hearing, and proposed corrections in the California Administrative
Code regarding the administration of the Surplus Line Broker's Law.

This is being sent to you with the thought in mind that after
looking these enclosures over carefully, you may have some suggestions
w .
to make regarding them.

To take final action in regard to these enclosures, an Executive
Committee meeting has been called for 2:00 P. M., September 28, and it
is please requested that any suggestions you might have be placed in a
letter to the Stamping Office so that it may be brought to the attention of
the Executive Committee at its meeting on the date above mentioned.

Yours very truly,
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CHAIRMAN
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